RIBCHESTER ST. WILFRID'S C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Street, Ribchester, Preston, Lancashire. PR3 3XP Tel: 01254 878300 Fax/Answer Phone: 01254 878069 Email: head@ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk



14th September 2017

Harvest Festival Service

Dear Parents/Carers,

As in previous years, the school children are to sing at the Harvest Festival Service on Sunday 24th September at St Wilfrid's Parish Church.

To help us plan for the service it would be helpful to know who will be attending. Please complete and return the slip below.

The Church is asking for Harvest donations of tins and dried goods.

All children who are not a member of the uniformed organisations are asked to attend church wearing their school uniform.

Please can all parents and children be in their seats no later than 10.20am.

Yours sincerely,
A. Goldan
Mrs A Cottam Headteacher
Please could you delete as appropriate and return as soon as possible.
My child/children will / will not be able to attend the Harvest Festival Service on Sunday 24 th September 2017 at St Wilfrid's Parish Church.
My child will also be attending as a member of another organisation. YES / NO
Signed